
Training Survey

We want your input on the type of courses you want to see! Please complete the
linked survey on MRC Trainings. 
Click here to complete: MRC Training Interest Form 

2023 MRC Training Interest Form

Ongoing Trainings

QPR: Question, Persuade, Refer
We strongly urge you to take part in the QPR on-line training course to learn
how to help your community
Please DO NOT forward this link. Training is for Putnam County MRC volunteers
only 
Email your certificate to stacey.gussak@putnamcountyny.gov

Please see the attached document regarding ongoing training opportunities
Please email stacey.gussak@putnamcountyny.gov following the completion of
any trainings

Suicide Prevention Course

Other Training Opportunities
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Volunteer Opportunity

Interested in attending and volunteering at the Putnam County Country Fest? Click
here to complete the interest form: MRC Volunteer Opportunity: Putnam County
Country Fest

If you are interested in volunteering to put together Naloxone kits for the
community, please email stacey.gussak@putnamcountyny.gov

2023 Putnam County Country Fest

Naloxone Kits

MRC Volunteer Spotlight
Feel free to write on Why You are an MRC Volunteer, Favorite Trainings, Upcoming
Events, and more!
If you would like to be featured in the next edition of the MRC Newsletter in August
2023, please email stacey.gussak@putnamcountyny.gov
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2023 MRC Conference

Conference Survey

If you attended the 2023 MRC Conference this past week, please complete the
MRC Conference survey form by Friday, June 30th
Click here to complete: MRC Conference 6/27/2023

2023 MRC Conference Survey

Thank you to those who attended!
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Deputy Pizzuto presenting

MRC Volunteers enjoying breakfast

Mike Piazza, Sara Servadio,
& Frank Guglieri presenting

MRC Volunteers enjoying breakfast

Public Health
Preparedness Coordinator
& MRC Program Assistant

Jack Porter presenting

https://survey.alchemer.com/s3/7394127/Medical-Reserve-Corps-MRC-Conference-6-13-22

